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No. 6 of 20 Industry Advice Notice—Business Systems Program—Update on the man-
datory use of the Plant Exports Management System (PEMS) 

  

This Industry Advice Notice (IAN) from Department of Agriculture, Water and the Environment is to advise Au-

thorised Officers about the mandatory use of PEMS and to update industry that work continues to integrate 

existing third-party plant exports software with PEMS, and the implications this has on the mandatory use of 

PEMS.  

Please read full notice on DAWE website: 

2020-19 - Business Systems Program – Update for the mandatory use of the Plant Exports Management System 
(PEMS)  

 
 

Further enquiries please contact GTA at admin@graintrade.org.au 
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